
I support SB 857 because the fragile, vegetated river-bank on the Newberg Pool section of the Willamette River is getting badly 
eroded. The recent erosion problems all along this section of river is due is large part to the destructive wakes from oversize boats. 
Every year the boats seem to get larger and larger. Action is needed! Please work protect this wonderful natural resource so that it 
can be enjoyed by all Oregonians now and in the future.       


